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The Louisiana Board of Regents Uniform Policy on Power-Based Violence/Sexual Misconduct, 

in accordance with Act 472, requires a Chancellor’s Report to include the number of Formal 

Complaints of power-based violence received by an institution, the number of Formal Complaints 

which resulted in a finding that power-based violence occurred, the number of Formal Complaints 

in which the finding of power-based violence violation resulted in discipline or corrective action, 

the type of discipline or corrective action, and the amount of time it took to Resolve each Formal 

Complaint. 

 

Additionally, Act 472 requires a Chancellor’s report to include information about retaliation which 

includes the number of reports of retaliation and any findings of any investigations or reports of 

retaliation. 

 

Over the course of this reporting period, Grambling State University received one report of 

retaliation and five reports of power-based violence. Additionally, over the course of the 

reporting period, Grambling State University did not encounter any employees that filed false 

reports or failed to report. One of aforementioned incidents of power-based violence resulted in 

corrective action. 

 

*The Chancellor’s (President’s) Report includes formal complaints of power-based violence, 

status and disposition of Title IX incidents and complaints. 

 

 

Kennedy Jones, JD, LL.M. 
Acting/Interim Director, Office for Civil Rights & Title IX 

Title IX Coordinator 


